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SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, 

RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of 

others The SPIRIT we all know 
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Nursery: DIAMOND: AM: Maiza, PM: Rehav, 

Reception: CORAL:  Maria and Majdi, RUBY: Mawaddah, Tasneem, helping to 

keep the classroom tidy. AMBER: Ali, Ziana, amazing talking to the class.  

Year 1: JADE: Jahfari, trying really hard with his work.  Sabrin, settling in 

well. EMERALD:  Yacoub and Aliyah working hard.   TURQUOISE: Rahil, always 

working hard.  Oreva, always making the right choices.   

Year 2: CRYSTAL: Qusai, improved behaviour, working hard.  Sally, exceptional 

behaviour, working hard. ONYX: Ahmed, Benin, fantastic effort towards their 

work. SAPPHIRE: Pranay, brilliant participation. Bennin, helping new children.  

Year 3: OPAL: Muneeb and Lara achieving 100% in their spelling test. TOPAZ:  

Nusaiba and Momtaz, being excellent role models. AQUAMARINE: Denisa, 

always willing to learn.  Sham, excellent behaviour.   

Year 4: GARNET: Idris, Hawwa, lovely homework and effort. ZIRCON: Aqib, trying 

so hard with his homework. Nasra, an amazing role model. AMMOLITE:   

Year 5: AMETHYST: Isaac and Kenzo – Excellent artwork for Black History 

Month. MOLDAVITE: Rania for thoughtfulness.  Anzar, a great role model. 

PEARL:  Mary and Mohammad Almas.. for making progress in math. 

Year 6: QUARTZ: Sabrin for being amazing. Naz for consistently working 

hard.  TANZANITE: Laksana, excellent attitude to learning. Marwa for being 

lovely.  LAPIS-LAZULI: Nonna, settling in well. Ess%a, trying really hard in maths.   
 

                THE WEEK ENDING 14.10.2022 
W/E October 14, 2022 

Our Ofsted results are now 

being shared. You can proudly 

say that you and your child 

contributed to this positive 

result. We will continue to work 

hard with our pupils for them to 

achieve success in everything 

they do. We are thankful! 

 

 

October is Black History Month in 

the UK 

The main aims of Black History 

Month are to celebrate the 

achievements and contributions of 

black people not just in the UK, but 

throughout the world and also to 

educate all on black history. We are 

celebrating the stories of individuals 

and peoples of African origin, 

classified as “Blacks”, and their 
contributions to the development and 

growth of civilisations from the past 

to the present. 

Our Black History Month Assemblies 

will be held at The Crest on 

Thursday the 20th of October. 

.  RUBY and AMMOLITE had 98.8%-HIGHEST. CRYSTAL was the LOWEST  
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helping our children to settle in new classes  
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 THE WEEK ENDING 14 10.2022 

Tips for your child's wellbeing 

 To be able to concentrate 

well in school please ensure 

your child has a good night’s 
sleep, every night 

Stop using screens at least 30 

minutes before sleeping 

KS1 in bed by 7.30pm 

KS2 in bed by 8.30pm 

Early to bed and early to rise 

makes you healthy, wealthy 

and wise! 

  

   

Supporting pupils learning! 

SCIENCE IN ACTION! 

 

APPRECIATION FOR OUR GOOD OFSTED 

REPORT CAME FROM ALL ANGLES! 

Our CEO Tom Campbell, our Education 

Director Martin Fitzwilliam and our Brent MP 

Dawn Butler.  Thanks for all the wonderful 

messages on class dojo from parents. This 

could not have happened without you. 

 One of our 

newest 

student who 

is loving 

school.

 

 We said our goodbyes to one 

of our Lunch time supervisors 

who has worked at Braintcroft 

since 2003. Goodbye Premila! 

 
It is almost the end of 

Autumn term 1 and the 

school is still buzzing with 

learning and activities.  

We will have visitors from 

Norway in our school on 

Monday the 17th shadowing 

pupil’s and staff, having a 

close look at the primary 

education system in the UK. 

We will show them what we 

do daily in our school. 

  

 Black History Month Art Yr 6

 
OUR ART GALLERY 

EXHIBITION IS ON FRIDAY, 

21st  of OCTOBER. THIS IS A 

GREAT OPPORTUNITY TO 

SHOWCASE OUR PUPIL’S ART 

WORK FROM DIFFERENT 

YEAR GROUPS. 


